The British School

Caroline Drumm P.O. Box 566, Jhamsikhel, Patan
Principal Kathmandu, Nepal

12th December 2023
Dear Parents and Carers,
End of term schedule

After another very busy term filled with a range of exciting learning opportunities, we are quickly
approaching our final day of term.

Our last day of term will be Friday 15th December. We will have a modified schedule for this day,
and will finish at the end of period 3 for a half day. Students will be able to leave from 11.45. There
will be no school lunches and all students should have left the campus by midday.

For year 11 - 13 students, mock examinations will be in weeks 2 and 3 of term. Whilst we trust all
students will have a well deserved rest over the holiday, students in these year groups in particular
are expected to be committing a significant amount of time over the three week holiday to
academic study and revision for their exams.

Term 3 starts on Tuesday 09th January 2024 and we look forward to welcoming all secondary
students from 08:00 to 08:15 for the new academic term. Please note that Year 13 chemistry
students have an A level module 4 exam and Year 12 biology students have module 1 exam on
Monday 08 January and year 13 physics students have their A level module 4 exam on the first day
of term.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support and wish all of our
TBS community members an enjoyable holiday, a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!
Yours Sincerely

Mr Christopher Draper
Head of Secondary

Patron: H.E.The British Ambassador
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